
 
 
August 18, 2022 
 
 
Judge Bill Gravell Jr. 
Williamson County Courthouse 
710 Main Street, Suite 101 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
 
The Honorable Bill Gravell and Williamson County Commissioners, 
 
As we near the end of fiscal year 2022, the Williamson County Child Welfare Board has four board 
members up for re-appointment – Cathy Hord (WCCWB Treasurer), K.C. Bumpas (WCCWB Secretary), 
Jami Nelson and Vanessa Nothnagel. 
 
Ms. Cathy Hord has decided to step down from the board as an official member, however, she plans to 
continue to support the board in a volunteer capacity. 
 
I am requesting that the Commissioner’s Court approve the reappointment of K.C. Bumpas, Jami Nelson 
and Vanessa Nothnagel to the Williamson County Child Welfare Board for another three-year term, 
October 2022 to September 2025.  All three board members are actively engaged with the board in 
supporting Williamson County children in foster care. 
 
Please place the request for the reappointment of Mrs. Bumpas, Ms. Nelson, and Mrs. Nothnagel to the 
board on your agenda at your earlier convenience.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Thank you for your support of the board and the privilege you afford us to support Williamson County 
children in foster care. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Kim 
 
Kim Gibbons 
WCCWB President 
512-415-9609 
kimlgibbons@gmail.com 
 

 

 


